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Another group of people who have worked tirelessly on the planning of the week's
program is the Canadian Task Force . On your behalf, I thank all of them for demonstrating the
high standard of Canadian hospitality .

Mr. President, we have many challenges, and our time is short . We must now move
forward together to give substance to the policy directions we have seen represented these past
three days. I can assure you of the continuing support of this Board of Governors over the next
year, and I look forward to working with you so we might report continued success at our next
meeting in Nagoya, Japan .


